
I am so excited that YOU are in my class this year! I 
hope you had an awesome summer. I can’t wait to 
hear about all of the things you did & adventures 

you had. 

This year, we will learn new things and you will 
make new friends. I am positive this will be an 

amazing school year, and I can’t wait to meet you so 
soon!

On September 2nd, you will have a chance to come 
into our room to meet me & see your classroom from 
2:00-2:45pm. I hope you can make it! If not, I look 

forward to seeing you on September 9th for our first 
day of second grade!

Love,
Mrs. Tarbell



Extra Toasty Cheez Its

Starbucks Cold Brew

Gummy Peaches

Red Sox (but I’m not 
a huge sports fan L)

Target

Karma
(sushi in
Concord)

Yellow

My name is Mrs. Tarbell and I am your second 
grade teacher! Last year at Underwood I taught 
first & second grade, so you may remember me as 
Ms. Cipolla. This summer when I got married, I 
changed my name to Mrs. Tarbell. I am so excited 
to be your teacher. We will learn so much & have so 
much fun together this year!

4 (617) 559-9660

cipollaa@newton.k12.ma.us



Required Supplies:
q 1 plastic yellow 2 pocket folder
q 1 pack of 24 count Crayola 

crayons
q 4 packages of yellow Post It

sticky notes
q 4 glue sticks
q 1 box of Crayola colored pencils

Optional Supplies:
q Lysol/Clorox wipes
q “Wet Ones” wipes
q Hand soap
q Gallon or quart sized Ziploc bags
q Paper towels
q Plastic forks & spoons

Please send the above 
supplies in a bag with 
your child’s name on it. 


